
  

 

Town of Kentville 
 

Public Hearing (ONLINE) 
 
Date/Time: Wednesday July 22, 2020 at 4:00 PM 
 
Location: 

a. Zoom Webinar (allows for two-way interaction): 

 
 

b. Or Telephone: 
  Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location):  
Canada: +1 204 272 7920  or +1 438 809 7799  or +1 587 328 1099  or +1 
647 374 4685  or +1 647 558 0588  or +1 778 907 2071  

 Webinar ID: 818 1957 8592 
 Password: 490329 
 
c. Facebook Live Stream (View Only) 

 
On June 29, 2020. Kentville Town Council gave notice of its intention to amend the Land 
Use Bylaw to: 
 

• Allow Public and Private Schools within the One and Two Unit Dwelling Zone (R-
2) Zone subject to conditions (Valley Community Learning Association application); 
and 
 

• Limit the number of Municipal Elections Signs a candidate may post to a maximum 
of 6 (Town of Kentville Application) 

 

An online PUBLIC HEARING will be held via Zoom Webinar/Facebook Live or call-in at 
4:00 PM on Wednesday July 22, 2020 to consider these matters.  Any interested persons 
are welcome to make their opinions known to Council by submitting either a written 
submission by 4:30 p.m. on Monday July 20, 2020 or by attending the online meeting via 
Zoom. (Please note that Facebook Live is view only and not suitable for providing 
feedback) 
 
For further information, copies of the proposal, and questions about making a 
submission please contact Beverly Gentleman, Director of Planning and Development at 
902-679-2535, bgentleman@kentville.ca 
 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81819578592?pwd=MkJxdHFjZDBYQUNWL29jZzl1bTlOdz09 
Password: 490329 

mailto:bgentleman@kentville.ca

